
LEAD SAFE LINCOLN
Lead Service Line 
Replacement Program

A New Water 
Service Line
For Your 
Home

What is a Water 
Service Line?
Your water service line is the pipe that 
connects your home to the City of Lincoln 
water system. The property owner owns 
the service line. Homes built before 1950 
may have water service lines made of 
lead or lead-contaminated galvanized 
pipe. Lincoln Water System is offering to 
replace these old service lines at no cost 
to property owners.

Do I Have a Lead Service Line?
Go to lincoln.ne.gov/LeadSafe to see 
if your property has a lead or lead-
contaminated galvanized service line.

Your Home 
Your Neighborhood 
Your Future
Lincoln Water System will contact 
property owners who may have lead or 
lead-contaminated galvanized service 
lines in Lincoln.

The Lead Safe Lincoln Lead Service Line 
Replacement Program will only pay for 
service line replacements that are a part 
of the program.

For more information,  
visit our website at:

lincoln.ne.gov/LeadSafe
or contact Lincoln Water System:

Phone: 
402-441-7571, option 2

Email: 
LSLR@lincoln.ne.gov

Address: 
2021 N 27 Street 
Lincoln, NE 68503

Let’s work together 
to build a healthier 
community.

https://lincoln.ne.gov/LeadSafe


LEAD SAFE LINCOLN
Lead Service Line 
Replacement Program

A New Water Service 
Line for Your Home
Lincoln Water System is offering an 
opportunity to upgrade your lead or lead-
contaminated galvanized service line.  
The cost of replacing a lead line will be 
fully paid for by the City. This initiative is 
part of our commitment to ensure the 
reliability and safety of the water for all 
Lincoln residents. 

Why Sign Up?
A Healthier Home
Old lead and lead-contaminated service 
lines can lead to water contamination.   
A new service line means cleaner water 
for you and your family.

A Reliable Service Line
Replacing galvanized service lines with 
copper is a significant improvement to 
a home’s plumbing system. Galvanized 
service lines corrode over time which can 
lead to leaks, rusty water, and restricted 
water flow to the home. 

Save up to $10,000!
Your home’s new copper service line 
will be installed and comes with a two-
year warranty. The cost of replacing a 
lead line will be paid for by the City. By 
participating in Lead Safe Lincoln’s Lead 
Service Line Replacement Program, you 
can save $5,000 to $10,000 by allowing 
the City to replace the line for you.

How It Works
	` Free assessment and free 

replacement when the Lead Service 
Line Replacement Program is in your 
neighborhood - We’ll inspect your 
current service line to determine if it is 
eligible for replacement. 

	` Work directly with the plumber -  
Discuss the unique needs of your 
home and schedule your replacement 
with the plumber.

	` Professional installation - Our 
licensed plumbers replace service 
lines with efficiency and care. Most 
replacements are completed in less 
than a day.

	` Ongoing support - Lincoln Water 
System and its partners can help 
provide information and support 
throughout the replacement process.


